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STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE  

  

Students are allowed to drive their vehicles to and from school.  Students should park in the designated 

parking areas on campus when available.  Students that park in a manner that hampers the regular 

school day in any way are subject to having their cars towed.  Students should keep driveways clear and 

park in an orderly fashion.  

  

A student may not drive their vehicle to an extra-curricular activity that they are participating in which 

has been provided transportation.  The student, with approval from the bus driver and coach or advisor 

in charge, may drive to a designated area on the route and be picked up so it is more convenient for them 

to get home after the activity.  
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